Shalfleet Village Hall -

Bookings’ Report.
for meeting on 24th June 2022.

Regulars.

Larni Murthwaite has finished her maternity leave and has returned to paid employment
so will not be resuming her weekly Monday morning exercise class. Vikki has condensed
her Monday Pilates into just one class.

Wedding Hirers.

Five wedding receptions are booked for this year; July 2nd, July 16th, July 23rd, August
6th and September 3rd.

Seven receptions for 2023 (five confirmed and 2 provisional) starting on June 24th and
ending on 16th September. Three provisional enquiries for 2024.!

Other Hirers.

The Porchfield mother & toddler group have finished hiring the hall, although the Jazz
and Saxophone groups are still hiring the village hall as renovations at Porchfield hall are
not yet completed.

Church.

The choir have regularly used the Village Hall on Friday afternoons.
The WWMC do not currently have any future bookings.

Outreach.

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Party was a great success thanks to Clare & Sue.

We have received an enquiry about starting a table tennis club for the children in the
village.

Sue and I have been approached to start a Shalfleet Christmas Fayre, the proposed date is
Sunday 20th November. Space is limited so careful control will be exercised.

I attach:
Sat.-Sun. Bookings; Regulars Spreadsheet; Queen’s Platinum Jubilee report.

Michael 19th June 2022



